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Stout girls' track team is the City Champ! 

Nothing is better than taking the news from the source – and by 
that I mean Mr. Hool. 

“Howdy Falcon Family,   

It is with deepest pride and greatest pleasure that I bring you incredible news.  

Congratulations go out to the Stout Middle School girls' track team and Coach Crechiolo on another City 
Championship! They ended up edging out Bryant by one minuscule point to claim the title. Woohooo! 

In slightly less thrilling news, the Stout Middle School boys' track team finished in third...and just 18 points 
out of first (which in track is almost nothing). They exceeded expectations and I couldn't be more proud! 

Make sure to give the track kids some love and kudos on an incredible season!”  

8th grade interested footballers going to Edsel Ford: 
There will be a meeting during 6th hour on Friday May 31st at Edsel Ford to speak with 
the 8th graders who will be attending Edsel Ford next year and who are interested in 
football. Coach Michael Macpherson will have information to provide them that will take 
roughly ten minutes to explain and pass out. 

No PE Clothes for girls starting: Friday, May 31st 
Last day for girls to wear PE clothes is Friday, May 31st. 
After that, you will need no bags; just your shoes. 

Test-outs: Wednesday, June 19th  
On Wednesday, June 19th, Dearborn Public Schools will be administering Test-Outs for 
middle school students. Forms are available from either Mr. Haddad or Mr. Tindall. They 
will also be able to answer any questions you have. 

2018-2019 Yearbook Sale 
The 2018-2019 School Yearbook will be sold as follows: 
Friday June 7, 2019:  Yearbook distribution in social studies classes. 
Tuesday June 11, 2019: Yearbook sales $15.00 before/after school/Lunch periods. 

Attention any 8th grade hockey players: 
Head Coach Dallas of the Dearborn Unified HS hockey team teaches at Edsel 
Ford.  He, among others, run a High School level camp starting June 10 for all 
students who will be in the 9th-12th grades next year at either Dearborn High or 
Edsel Ford HS. If you are interested, please contact Coach Dallas 
at dallasb@dearbornschools.org for further information. 

AVID Applications due back date is extended 
The AVID Applications deadline has been extended to enable more students to take 
advantage of that program.  You may turn them into the basket on the counter in the 
office. Try to get them in as soon as possible.     

 

Today is “A” day 

No School: June 3 - 5 
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Sideline & Competitive Cheer Mandatory Meeting: 
Wednesday, June 4th 

If you are interested in joining the 2019-2020 Stout Middle School 
sideline cheer or competitive cheer team, there is a mandatory meeting on 
Wednesday June 12th at 4pm. The meeting will be held at Stout Middle 

School in Coach Wheble's room (Room C-8). Please email Mrs. Wheble with any questions or 
concerns: whebles@dearbornschools.org 

Cedar Point Trip: Monday, June 10, 2019 

Attention 7th and 8th grade students:  

 The Cedar Point trip is going to be on Monday, June 10th.   

 You will need your own rides to school and back home.   

 You must be at Stout at 6:30 A.M. and picked up from Stout at 10:00 pm.  

 You can bring food or purchase food at Cedar Point. 

 The school is not responsible for any items brought on the trip.    

STOUT MIDDLE SCHOOL YEAR END EVENTS 

Yearbook distribution in Social Studies classes Friday, June 7, 2019 
Cedar Point Field Trip Monday, June 10, 2019 
Yearbook office sales before / after school, lunch periods Tuesday, June 11, 2019 
Wheels Assembly 6th Grade Tuesday, June 11, 2019 @ 8:30am 
Wheels Assembly 7th & 8th Grade Tuesday, June 11, 2019 @ 1:15pm 
8th grade Honors Assembly Tuesday, June 11, 2019 @ 6:00pm 
6th grade Honors Assembly Wednesday, June 12, 2019 @ 8:30am 
7th grade Honors Assembly Wednesday, June 12, 2019 @ 1:15pm 

 
Please note, NO FORMAL WEAR/ NO BEACHWEAR/ NO LIMOUSINES 
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